Treasurer’s Report for November 17, 2013
There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of November.
· The Sovereign bank accounts were officially closed on Saturday, November 9, 2013.  All monies have now been transferred to our Members 1st accounts.
· The Halloween Dance Party netted the following:
· Total tickets sold (70) = $700.00  (4 tickets from online)
· Condom Guesses (20) = $20

· 50/50 Raffle = $30

· Total Revenue = $750.00

· Maennerchor rental = $350.00

· TOTAL NET PROFITS = $400.00

· GALA Savings:

· There currently stands a balance of $718.53 in the GALA Savings Account from the 2012-13 budget year.
· We have budgeted $1100 for each year over the next three years in order to pay for the artistic director and accompanist to attend GALA.  HGMC has always fully paid for the these two persons to attend.

· We have budgeted an additional $2000 each year be set aside for HGMC singers to attend GALA.  Bear in mind that this has always been stated as a GOAL and not a promise of paying their way.

· This would mean we need to set aside $3300 per year (or $275 per month) in order to meet our GALA funding for the 2016 event in Denver.

· NOTE – We are one of only a few choruses that pay for our singers to attend GALA.  Most choruses do NOT pay their singers way and set up a type of payment schedule to help their singers achieve attendance.

· All treasurer reports are attached.

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on November 17, 2013.
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